OFFICE of the

PROVOST

End of Year Message from the Provost

Dear Academic Affairs Colleagues:
As we close 2020 and reflect on all of our experiences this year, | want to say, very simply, thank you
for what you have done to rise to every challenge--to teach every class, to advise every student, to

process every form, to manage every budget, and myriad other things that make our institution a
great place to work.

| wish all of you a restful and safe holiday break, and | look forward to seeing you in 2021.

George

December 15, 2020



